
The date: 6/17/2020 
The week number: 25 
The walk number: 1564 
The weather: 95 F; sunny (no humidity) 
The walkers: Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Meagan Gourley 
 
The birds (16) 
 
2     Northern Mockingbird 
3     House Sparrow 
8     House Finch 
2     Common Raven 
9     Acorn Woodpecker 
6     American Crow 
6     Dark-eyed Junco 
11   Lesser Goldfinch 
4     Bushtit 
4     Red-whiskered Bulbul 
3     Black Phoebe 
3     Cooper’s Hawk (2 now visible in the nest! One adult soaring above.) 
3     Allen’s Hummingbird 
3     Western Bluebird 
1     Mourning Dove 
2     White-throated Swift 
 
Viveca’s comments: “Maintenance yard and tournament park are still closed. Walk lasted 
between 12:00 to 13:45.  
Hope to see you all soon with mask covered faces! 
This might have been Meagan’s last walk, she is moving to Seattle soon.” 
 
Alan adds: I really hate to see you go, Meagan! You were a terrific asset to the walks. Your first 
walk was on 12/18/2018 and you logged 52 walks, exactly one year’s worth and about 100 miles 
of walking. So glad to have had you be part of the walks and hope you come back and join in 
again if you happen to be visiting down here. Best of luck to you and your husband going 
forward.  
 
Alan, 
6/19/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


